
 

ROYTON, SHAW & CROMPTON DISTRICT PARTNERSHIP - FINANCE 
SUB COMMITTEE 

26/03/2013 at 6.30 pm 
 
 

Present: Councillors M Bashforth, S Bashforth, Blyth, A Chadderton, 
J Dillon, P Dillon, Judge, Larkin, Sykes and Williamson 
 

 Also in Attendance: 
 Michele Carr AED Economic Development and 

Planning 
 Elizabeth Fryman District Co-ordinator 
 Steven Garratt Constitutional Services 

 

 

1   APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE   

Apologies for absence were received from Councillors Alcock 
and Chadderton and Mark Reynolds. 
 

2   URGENT BUSINESS   

There were no items of urgent business received. 
 

3   DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST   

There were no declarations of interest received. 
 

4   PUBLIC QUESTION TIME   

No Public Questions were received. 
 

5   MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING   

RESOLVED - That the minutes of the meeting held on 22nd 
January 2013 be approved as a correct record. 
 

6   BUDGET UPDATE   

The District Partnership received a report advising on the 
current partnership budget. 
 
RESOLVED – That: 
1. £6511.17 be allocated from the Royton North ward budget 
towards improvements to the hard standing area in Royton Park. 
2. £4,843.73 be allocated towards the cost of the George St 
Playing Fields lighting scheme. 
3. £1,570.17 be allocated from the Royton South ward budget to 
improvements to Highways Improvement within the ward. 
4. £9,843.72 be allocated from the Crompton ward budget to 
improvements to Highways Improvement within the Crompton 
ward. 
5. £250 be allocated towards the cost of improvements to the 
steps at Dryclough Walk from the Royton South ward budget. 
 
 

The meeting started at 7.32 pm and ended at 7.40 pm 



 

 


